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         Salisbury Conservation Commission 

        Meeting Summary 
       April 26, 2023 

  
 

 
Dave Kelly, Chairman Present Bill MacDuffie, Member Present 
Laura Deming, Vice Chairman 
Cheryl Bentley, Secretary 

Absent Kathleen Doyle, Member Present 
Absent Sarah John, Member 

 
Present 
 

Visitors:  Michael Rossetti.  
 
Chairman Dave Kelly called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m.  
 
Previous Meeting Minutes - Members reviewed the March 22, 2023 draft meeting minutes.  Member 
Bill MacDuffie motioned to accept the minutes without changes.  Chairman Dave Kelly 
seconded that motion.  All voted in favor.  Motion carried. 
 
Old Business - No additional information on Bay Road. 
 
Paperwork for VRAP sampling and kit were submitted by Jocelyn Kelly.  VRAP training will have to be 
scheduled and be done at the sampling site if needed.  No notice of equipment being ready for pickup 
has been received. 
 
New Business - Chairman Dave Kelly received a survey from Five Rivers Conservation asking that 
Salisbury Conservation Commission members complete it.  Chairman Dave Kelly shared the 
questions with the Commission members and all members contributed to the answers.  Chairman 
Dave Kelly also shared that there is a June 5th NH Regional Conservation Workshop for anyone 
interested. 
 
Mail - No mail.  
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, May 24, 2023. 
 
Adjournment - Member Kathleen Doyle motioned to adjourn, Member Bill MacDuffie seconded 
that motion, all voted in favor.  Meeting adjourned at 7:37 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted by: 
Kathleen Doyle  
 
 
_________________________________________ 
Dave Kelly, Chairman 

 


